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I was shocked and saddened to learn of today's tragic
building site accident in Brisbane.

My thoughts and I am sure those of all Australians are
with the families and friends of those who have suffered the
loss of their loved ones. To these people I convey my
deepest sympathy.

My best wishes go to those people injured, with the hope
that they are each able to make a speedy and full recovery.
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